
DICK CHENEY 
WYOMING 

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

WASHINGTON , D. C. 20515 

September 14, 

The Honorable Rebert J. Dole 
Off ice of the Republican Leader 
S-230 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Bob: 

Thank you for your get-well wishes, which meant 
a lot to me and my family. -I am feeling better 
each day, and look forward to getting back into 
the swing of things in the near future -- there 
is still a lot to be done. 

It helps a lot to have good friends like you. 
Now that we have reconvened, I look forward to 
seeing you soon. Your thoughtfulness was most 
appreciated. Thanks again. 

~est gards, 

I Ll 
Cheney 

Member of Congress 

This document is from the collections at the Dole Archives, University of Kansas 
http://dolearchives.ku.edu

Page 1 of 1


	xftDate: c020_003_000_025_A1b.pdf


